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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 3:10 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Allow Internet voting only in hardship cases

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  The vote is the absolute sacrosanct cornerstone of the American 
Republic.  Given the capabilities of modern hackers, who have gotten into some of the most secure government and 
private computer systems in the world, there is no reason to believe that the future of this country could not be irrevocably 
damaged by widespread voter fraud.  Please do everything possible to require positive identification for every voter.  You 
can't buy a drink without a photo ID.  It would be incredibly dangerous to expose this bedrock of our constitutional 
government to the threat of widespread Internet voting.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Bob and Irene Edmiston 

 
 

 
   




